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19 September 2018 

 

Dear Year 9 Parents and Carers 

With a new academic phase starting for your child, I would like to invite you to 

our Meet the Tutor event on Wednesday 26th September 2018 (4.00-6.30pm). 
The evening is in place to give parents and carers a chance to discuss any 
pastoral issues/concerns regarding the transition into Key Stage 4 (GCSEs). 

Topics covered centre on pastoral support, attendance, and behaviour. 

To book a 5 minute appointment, with your child’s form tutor, in the hall, please 
use the link below which opens at 6pm this evening and closes at 12 noon on 

Tuesday the 25th of September: 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/adminlogin  

If your child has settled into Year 9 without issue as the majority do, please do 
not feel there is a requirement to attend. However, if you do want to ask a 

specific pastoral question you can also do this at any time by contacting the form 
tutor of your child. If you have a subject specific query or question, then please 
contact their subject teacher using the following format. 

First initial, surname @bestacademies.org.uk for example, 

Rbaga@bestacadmies.org.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr L Geer 

Head of Year 9 
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